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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

School News 
 
Year 1 Firework Display 
 
Year 1 have really enjoyed celebrating 
Bonfire Night by learning all about   
fireworks. We made 3D fireworks,  
fireworks with natural materials, wrote 
acrostic poems and firework safety!  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done Year 1! 
 
Year 6 work on World War 1 & 2 
 
Mrs Nash came into school last week  to 
talk to the Yr 6 children about living in 
London during The Blitz of World War 2.  We really 
enjoyed hearing about it from an eyewitness. 
 
Durham University also visited Yr 6 and delivered a  
World War 1 workshop, we enjoyed playing scout 
games and looking at artefacts. 

Star of the Week - 20th November 2015 
 

Nursery  -  Tori & Rihanna 
Reception  -  Sophie 
Year 1  -  Whole Class  
Year 2  -  Marley 
Year 3  -  Ava 
Year 4  -  Lewis 
Year 5  -  Hannah 
Year 6  -  Matthew 
 
 

Star of the Week - 27th November 2015 
 

Nursery  -  Sienna & Heidi 
Reception  -  Jack 
Year 1  -  Kenyon 
Year 2  -  Parker 
Year 3  -  Emi 
Year 4  -  Jaedan 
Year  5  -  Logan 
Year 6  -  Calvin 

Diary Dates:  
 
Wed 2nd Dec -  Rev. David After School Club 
 
Fri 4th Dec  -  EYFS Nativity 10am & 2pm 
 
Mon 7th Dec -  Year 1 & 2 Nativity 2pm 
 
Tues 8th Dec -  Yr 1 to Yr 6 Visit to see Cinderella 
 
Wed 9th Dec -  Yr 3, 4, 5 & 6 Production  
                               1.30pm & 6.00pm 
Thur 10th Dec -  EYFS Christmas Party (pm) 
 
Fri 11th  Dec -  Yr 1 & Yr 2  Christmas Party (pm) 
 
Mon 14th Dec -  Yr 5 & Yr 6 Christmas Party (pm) 
 
Tues 15th Dec -  Christmas Lunch 
      Christingle Service at Church 1.30pm 
Wed 16th Dec -  Yr 3 & Yr 4 Christmas Party (pm) 
 
Fri 18th Dec -  ‘Text Santa’ Christmas Jumper Day 
 

Fri 18th Dec - Break up for school holidays, 
Return Tuesday 5th Jan 2016 

Early Years: 
 
Nursery have had a super two weeks!  We have 
been talking about feelings and made some yummy 
face biscuits. 
 
The children have loved our music activities so 
much that some of the children have been making 
their own instruments in our creative area. 
 
But most of all, we’re looking forward to starting our 
Christmas celebrations! 

Sports news: 
 
Well done to the Netball team for 
their league success.  The       
children have been involved in a 
3-week league at Newton Aycliffe 
Leisure Centre.  Last night it finished in a final 
which the children won 4-0!  Well done! 
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